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   NRR – Association for free creativity development of youth
Dear Sirs,

We are writing to you from Zagreb, the capital of Croatia, Europe. We are very interested in "One laptop per child" project. We are cofounders of non-profit croatian association for free creativity development of young people and children, and also for establishing the same learning condition for everyone. 
As the social situation in Croatia is very hard, we are also in need for purchasing adequate but cheaper computers. So, what we would like to know is: can we contact you by regular e-mail, because there is no contact link on your pages. We would like to know what we are supposed to do in order to bring the laptops to croatian youth. 
As association, we are sponsored and we are interested in all details about what money we need for transport and all the other details about realisation of that project. We know the cost of each computer is one hundred dollars. We would like to know if it is possible for us to cooperate with you if we fulfill all requirements needed.
We are  looking forward for your answer.

You may e-mail us using following mail adress:

boris_antolovic@yahoo.com
Boris Antolovic, 

President of  NRR association

